The Board of Governors, and Community of
Huron University College

wish to extend warm greetings and heartiest congratulations to

Benoit-Antoine Bacon

on the occasion of his installation as President and Vice-Chancellor at the University of British Columbia

on the twenty-second day of November in the year two thousand and twenty-three.

Lanny Loy

Barry Craig/Ph.D. /
President and Vice-Chancellor




